Lawrenceburg Disc Golf Association 
Meeting Minutes:

Date: 		Wednesday, May 12, 2010
Time: 		6:00 pm
Location: 	Anderson County Community Park DGC
Members in
Attendance: 	Jon Winfrey, Kevin Harris, Ricky Spaulding, George Hanks, Rex Richardson

OLD BUSINESS

· Financial and membership report.
· As of  5/11/10, the LDGA total assets are $ 1,527.77
· The club has 18 total members as of 5/12/2010.
· League Ace Pool currently stands at $47 as of 5/12/10.
· Relay for Life update:  Relay for Life representatives have informed us that the player pack discs have been ordered and shipped; also, scorecards have been printed.  It was decided that LDGA members should meet at the county park course by 8:00 am on Saturday, May 22 to prepare for the registration process. 
· Rex is preparing a thank-you letter to go to Ronnie Hume for the trash pick-up donation as well as placing trash barrels throughout the course.
· There has been no updates regarding the construction of tee boxes.  We are basically "on-call" whenever the county has the time and resources to help us dig the boxes.


NEW BUSINESS

· The LDGA message board at the county park: Ricky Kirkpatrick has built the aluminum enclosure.  It still needs a backing, a plexi-glass cover and inside cork.  Tentative talks indicate that it will be mounted on a roofed frame structure.  Details are currently pending.  Rex is going to put together a materials list needed for a structure similar to one at East Frankfort Park.  Ricky Spaulding and Rex are going to submit some possible sign designs to attach to the message structure. 
· The LDGA logo decision was tabled until the next meeting.  An official logo could be added to the message board sign as well as being used on club merchandise.  LDGA members will be encouraged to submit some logo designs prior to the next meeting.
· It was decided that the LDGA would meet regularly for course maintenance at the county park.  The maintenance would primarily be weed-eating the rough stuff behind basket #3, along the creek on #5, a couple of spots along the fence on #8 and around all trees.  All LDGA members are encouraged to bring weed-eaters, weed hooks, etc.   The 3rd Thursday of each month at 5:30 pm beginning May 20 will be the scheduled maintenance date. 
· League play handicapping was discussed.  It was decided that no change would be made for the next 3 league nights.  When the league moves to the city park we will apply the 80% method to scoring.  After the 6 weeks at the city we will evaluate both handicapping methods.
· Discussion was held on what needs to be done to be able to host a sanctioned tournament.  We are tentatively looking at an August date.  A PDGA spreadsheet detailing sanctioning procedures was sent to LDGA officers to review.  
· The next LDGA meeting date will be announced at a later date.  It will be posted on the website once it is decided upon.

Meeting adjourned and a round of 9 was played.
